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	SCPT Email Update
	January  9, 2012


Dear: «FirstName» «LastName»,

Online Renewal

Online renewal has begun and is going very well. 
Here is the key to a successful online renewal – do it early! We are in the office to answer your questions. If you encounter difficulties contact the SCPT office and we will get you through it.

Another great reason to renew now… you will be sure to avoid the $50 late fee that kicks in on March 1st. 

By renewing early you will be sure to avoid the last minute flurry and the potential of missing the February 29th renewal deadline.
Continuing Competency Jurisprudence Questions.
When you complete your license renewal this year you will have the opportunity to voluntarily complete the Jurisprudence Questionnaire. This will be your year to learn the tool, to experience the style of questions and to learn about some of the rules and regulations that govern your practice.  Completing the questionnaire will assist the Continuing Competency Committee to evaluate the process to make it as easy as possible for next year when it will be a required part of license renewal. 

The jurisprudence questionnaire is a learning tool and not an exam.  You cannot get it wrong and you will not be marked.  Your answers are confidential.  SCPT will only know whether or not you completed the questionnaire.

You will be receiving an email from CPTE with your NSID number (University of Saskatchewan entry ID to allow us to use their system).  This code also allows Stacey Lovo Grona from CPTE to help you whenever needed.  You can contact Stacey by email stacey.lovogrona@usask.ca  or by telephone at 966-7473.  This means that if you have any questions at any time you can contact Stacey.


The Jurisprudence Questionnaire is an important part of your Continuing Competency Program.  I would really like to encourage you to complete the questionnaire.  Your voluntary participation this year will help us design a process that provides a good learning experience for SCPT members.

